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T&K Early Intervention Approved for Flex PACE Loan

The JSDC Board of Directors approved Flex PACE funding for
T&K Early Intervention at their meeting on Monday, October
12th. The funds will be used to purchase the building they
currently lease on 2nd Ave SE in Jamestown.

T & K Speech Language Services evaluates and treats speech,
language, and swallowing problems caused by developmental
and voice disorders for patients in the Jamestown, ND area.
Services are provided by either face-to-face visits or teletherapy
depending on the comfort level of patients and families.

North Dakota New Jobs Training Program

This North Dakota program offers incentives to primary sector businesses that are creating new Full Time employment
opportunities through business expansion, creation and/or relocation to the state. Funding is provided to help offset the
cost of training new employees.

Under the North Dakota New Jobs Training Program, your business may be able to obtains funds in the form of a loan, a
reimbursement grant, or under a self-financing option. State income tax withholding from the new positions created are
matched for up to ten years, until the maximum reimbursement is reached, or until the loan is repaid, whichever comes
first. For more information, email Corry@growingjamestown.com or Connie@growingjamestown.com!

You Will Be Missed, Beth

After seven years with JSDC as Administrative Assistant,
Beth Blumhardt has resigned as she moves to Bismarck/Mandan.
The JSDC staff and Board of Directors wish her all the best!

Godfread Proposes New North Dakota-focused Legacy Fund Policy

Insurance Commissioner Jon Godfread has called upon the State Investment Board (SIB) to
begin investing a portion of the Legacy Fund in investment projects within North Dakota.
Godfread, who serves as one of three statewide elected officials on the SIB, proposed a new
“strategic vision plan that will bring needed capital to new and existing North Dakota
businesses.”

Read Commissioner Godfread’s Press Release at
https://www.insurance.nd.gov/news/godfread-proposes-new-north-dakota-focused-legacy-
fund-policy
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